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HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
 
 
 

Town Council and all of us at the Town of Maidstone wish you peace, good 
health, and prosperity throughout this New Year. We look forward to serving 

you in 2023! 
 
 

UTILITY BILLING CHANGES 
 

In September of 2021, a new utility bylaw was passed. The rate structures found 
within were designed to be affordable without sacrificing the Town’s ability to 
provide water and sewer to residents well into the future.  
 
Beginning this year, the residential basic minimum water allowance will decrease 
from 50 cubic meters to 40 cubic meters. The cost will remain the same as 2022: $92 
for water and $48 for sewer. Based on average usages, most customers will see no 
change to their bill. Those who choose to use more water than the basic minimum 
will be charged per cubic meter at 2022’s rate: $2.20 for water and $1.25 for sewer. 
 
Water leaks can arise and continue undetected. Unsealed toilet flappers are a 
common culprit. We strongly encourage all users to check for leaks frequently so that 
they are not paying for water they do not intend to use. To help residents with this 
task, all utility accounts are reviewed for abnormal usage patterns every billing cycle. 
If any are found, the account holder is contacted.  

 

If you have any concerns, please contact 
the Town Office at 306-893-2373 or 

administrator@townofmaidstone.com 

OVERDUE TAXES 
 

The property tax payment deadline was 
December 31st. A late payment penalty 
of 1.25% will be added to any overdue 
taxes each month until paid in full. 

COMMUNITY 
 
Transfer Site Hours 
Winter Hours 
Saturday 9:00am – 5:00pm 
Wednesday closed 
 
Council Meeting Dates 2023 
January 10, 31 
February 14, 28 
March 14, 28 
April 25 
May 9, 30 
June 6, 20 
July 11 
August 15 
September 12 
October 3, 24 
November 7, 21 
December 12 

WASTE/RECYCLE PICK UP SCHEDULE 
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We hope everyone had a good /safe holiday season! We also would like to bring your 
attention to the Keranda Parking lot. Currently, there are several people who use this 
parking lot as a way to avoid the Stop sign on 4th avenue and 21 Hwy. There have 
been several near miss incidents where a collision nearly occurred and there is a 
general concern that someone will get hurt. Many people, including children walk 
through this parking lot, so we thought it would be a good time to bring this to the 
attention to everyone. If you cut across the parking lot, we would kindly ask that you 
stop and use the roadway.  
  
Thank you,  
Maidstone RCMP 

E-TRANSFER 
No security question required!  
From your online banking platform enter 
in the following information:  
 
Email address: 
townofmaidstone4@sasktel.net 
 
Message: 
Utility account #________ 
Or 
Tax roll #____________   
 
If you would like a receipt, please call the 
Town Office.  


